
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

PARKS AND COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2012 

7:00 P.M. 
 
 

The regularly scheduled Parks and Community Services Commission 
meeting of Thursday, September 6, 2012, has been cancelled. 
 
A special meeting will be held on September 6, 2012, beginning at 7:00 
p.m., at Jim Raymond Park (1540 Sentinel Drive), and will be noticed 
separately. 
 
 
 
Posted:  August 30, 2012 


